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18th March 2024 
   
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 3 Educational Visit - Great North Hancock Museum - Newcastle 
 
As part of our pupils’ learning we will be visiting the Great North Hancock Museum where we will 
be researching our new science topic ‘How are human skeletons and animal skeletons different?  
The children will also have the opportunity to consolidate prior learning linked to our history Topics 
'The Ancient Egyptians' and 'The Stone Age Period'. 
 
This trip will take place on Wednesday April 17th. The children will travel by coach, leaving 
school at 9:15am and returning for 3:15pm. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch, which will be eaten in a set aside area of the 
museum. If your child receives free school meals, we will provide a packed lunch for them. 
 
Please sign and return the attached permission slip by Friday 22nd March to allow us to take your 
child on this exciting visit. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Mrs P Monaghan               Mrs J Regnart 
Year 3 Class Teachers       
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 3 Great North Hancock Museum Trip Wednesday 17th April 
 
 

I give permission for my child ……………………………..……..(name of child) to attend the 
educational visit to Great North Hancock Museum-Newcastle on Wednesday 17th April. 
 
 I enclose a donation of …………. 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return this slip by Friday 22nd March 
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